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September 8, 2017 
 
 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION 
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD 
COLUMBIA, MD 21046 
 

SUBJECT: FCCID: 2ALJJPL5003 
          

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
 
 We place the FCC label in the battery compartment due to the reasons below: 
 
1. The FCC label is visible when the user opens the battery door and installs the battery.  

Otherwise, the device won’t work. 
2. The label placed on the exterior of the equipment affects the appearance according to 

design requirements. Otherwise, it would be easily removed or damaged. 
3. The FCC label can be readily visible at the time of purchase because the battery and 

the cover are placed separately in the packing box. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mauricio Velasco 
CTO, Latin America 

mvelasco@pcdlatam.com 

+1.631.495.7537 
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